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In this issue….. 
❖ Different trainings through Virtual Mode 
❖ One-day Workshop with the Trainees 
❖ Upcoming trainings of NSTIAM 

Message form the Chief Editor 

 

Festive session’s greetings from NSTIAM.  

NSTIAM continued to impart training on 

diversified dimensions of Agri-Marketing sector 

throughout this quarter maintaining the COVID-19 

protocols as laid down by the State Government.  

One new training on e-NAM has been 

introduced during this quarter for the officials of 

different Regulated Market Committees and 

stakeholders related to e-NAM markets of the 

State.  

A total number of 304 trainees availed 

trainings during this period through 20 different 

trainings. 

Additionally, the Institute has also 

organized one-day Workshop with the trainees of 

Post-Harvest Management training. 

In the end, wishing you all a Happy and 

Prosperous New Year 2022 ahead.  

 

   

                 Sujit Kumar Bhadra 
Director, NSTIAM 
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Sl No Training name Duration Participants Training months 

1 Training on e-NAM 2 days Different Stakeholders under e-NAM January – February- 2022 

2 
Post-Harvest 

Management Training 
2 weeks FPO/FPC/Self Help Groups January – February- 2022 

3 NIAM funded trainings 3 days Farm Women and BODs of FPCs February – March- 2022 

Different trainings throughout the quarter 
 

Institute conducted a One-day workshop with the selected trainees who 

has successfully completed the training on “Post-Harvest Management, 

Preservation and Marketing of Fruits & Vegetables” during this financial year on 

01-11-2021. 

 Status of their Bank Linked projects and Problems facing by the Groups 

in terms of preparation / submission of their bank linked projects were vividly 

discussed, which was followed by troubleshooting.  

Total 11 participants from 05 FPCs participated in the Workshop 

maintaining COVID-19 protocols. 

One-day workshop with trainees  

In order to impart up-to-date knowledge on the e-NAM software along 

with hands on training on the software, NSTIAM introduced online training on 

e-NAM for the RMC officials and other Stakeholders of e-NAM from 04-10-

2021 onwards. The Institute has successfully completed 02 number 3-days 

online trainings for RMC/ZRMC officials and 16 number of 2-days online 

training for Progressive Stakeholders during this quarter. For Progressive 

Stakeholders, each batch was consisted representatives of Progressive farmers, 

FPO/FPC members & Progressive traders.  

Total 47 RMC officials and 208 progressive stakeholders participated the 

training program.  

Additionally, 38 trainees from 02 FPCs, as nominated by Sufal Bangla and 

Nadia ZRMC availed 02 weeks online training on “Post-Harvest Management, 

Preservation and Marketing of Fruits & Vegetables” during the month of 

December’21.  

 

 
 

Upcoming training programs of NSTIAM for the next quarter 


